M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson
                        Board Members

FROM:           Kathleen G. Reutman

DATE:
September 14, 2017
RE:
Northern Kentucky University –College of Health Professions
For twelve years we have worked with College of Health Professions at NKU to provide clinical practicum experiences in our schools for Associate, Baccalaureate, Master’s and Doctoral Students in Nursing. The experiences have been beneficial to our nurses as well as for the practicum students.
You approved the Memorandum of Agreement in April 2015. The term of the agreement is one year and is self-renewing from year to year thereafter.
I recommend the board approve the Memorandum of Agreement,  as presented
